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Calling All High School Seniors! Graduation is quickly approaching, and we would like to recognize

you in our worship service on Sunday, May 19. If you would like to be recognized, please send in a

photo with your name and your plans after high school by Wednesday, May 1 to the office.

College Graduates - If you have a family member that is graduating from college, we would love to

add them to our bulletin in the month of May! Please provide the student’s name, when they

graduated, and their degree, to the office no later than May 1. 

The Well will return to FRC’s Sanctuary on Sunday, April 21 at 7pm. We will be welcoming guest

speaker Trenton Bass, who will be giving his testimony about his walk with Christ after being

paralyzed in a football accident in high school. There will also be a freewill offering to raise funds for

Trenton’s organization, Game Plan 4 Hope. Feel free to invite friends and family members - come as

you are from wherever you are! 

2024 Sermon Series Survey - During the months of June and July our church will be doing a study of

the Psalter. Pastor Adam is also planning another sermon series of “Hymnal Confessions,” which will

be in our church sermons during Advent. Please fill out and return your survey, found in your

mailbox, back to the office no later than April 21.

Final Coffee Break will meet April 17 to discuss Easter Lesson #6, with a luncheon to follow to

conclude for the summer.

Thank You to the Photo Directory committee and those who volunteered their time to putting

together the photo directory last week. Your hard work and dedication really paid off! We hope

everyone enjoys their new binders! If you have not picked up your binder, they will be available in the

Consistory Room this Sunday.

2024 VBS Registration is now open! This year’s theme is “Scuba: Diving Into Friendship with God,”

and will be held June 2-6 here at FRC. You can register by using the Hull Vacation Bible School

Facebook page, or you can mail your registration to the address listed on the application or drop it

off at the office by Wednesday, May 1. The registration fee is $10 per child.

SHARE Group will meet at The North Place on Thursday, April 18 at 6pm. Please make meal

reservations to Deanna at 712-439-2229 by Monday, April 15.

The Annual Youth Bake-Off will be held on Wednesday, May 1, with a freewill offering meal of pulled

pork sandwiches. from 5:30pm-7pm and the auction beginning at 7pm. Hope to see you there for a

great night of food and fellowship! All proceeds go towards the youth ministries of FRC.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O. - K) 

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today

Next Week

GREETERS

Today

Next Week

Glenn & Jeanette B., Mel & Arnetta VP,

Lavonne DJ

Clarice K., Lyle & Jan VV, Dwayne &

Gayle VL

IMPACT 4/21: Brevin W. & TBD

Today

Next Week
Renae Pottebaum Family

Betheny Webb Family

Leader: Kelley Crawford

Greeters: Haley C. & Ali DW

Message: Gift of the Holy Spirit

POWER
FOR MINISTRY 
2 THESSALONIANS 1:11-12

Leader: Nikki Zylstra

Greeters: Kait S. & Lexi E.

Message: The Great Banquet



Today

Building Fund

Children in Worship

Wednesday, April 17

7:30pm ROCK Large Group

Sunday, April 21

Communion

Children in Worship

7pm IMPACT

7pm “The Well” Contemporary Worship

THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message: Power For Ministry

Scripture: 2 Thessalonians 1: 11-12

*Next Week 

Message: JeanJean Mompremier will be

giving the message

Scripture: NA

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship

    - Goodness of God

    - Yet Not I, But Through Christ in Me

Greeting

Offering

    - Hymn #56 To God Be the Glory

Congregational Prayer

Children in Worship Dismissal

Responding to God

    - Build Your Kingdom Here

Benediction

Doxology

Barb Van Es, who is undergoing chemotherapy
for cancer.

Shelby Kiers Family - Shelby’s mother, Paula
Harkness, continues treatments for cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, who has completed
chemotherapy treatments.

Dale Kraayenbrink, JoAnn Westra’s son-in-law,
who is home. Thank you, everyone, for your
prayers and concerns. God is good!

Ron Bonestroo, who is undergoing cancer
treatments.

Lee Bomgaars, who is recovering at home from
open heart surgery.

Jody Van Kley, mother to Ross Van Kley, who is
recovering from back surgery.

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and Cheryl Grevengoed, who is evaluating with
doctors for next steps in cancer treatment.

Karen Vermeer, who is recovering from knee
surgery.

Daryl Van Den Top, who is recovering following
an accident involving a skill saw.

OFFICE HOURS WILL VARY FOR THE FORESEEABLE FUTURE. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,

FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE OFFICE, PASTOR ADAM, OR 1ST VICE PRESIDENT ARVIN BOOTE.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday, April 21

JeanJean Mompremier will be giving the message and distributing communion with Pastor

Adam

There will be a potluck lunch at noon in the Fellowship Hall. Please join them for a meal.

Bring a hot or cold dish. The drink will be provided.

7pm “The Well” with guest speaker Trenton Bass

Sunday, April 28

Professions of Faith and Baptisms for the Van Tilburg Family

The Van Tilburg Family will be serving a meal and cake to the congregation for lunch after

the worship services.

Sunday, May 5

Final day of Sunday School and Children in Worship

Today we will be having an update from the

consistory about the last 12 months of growth

at Hull FRC. It will be a time to celebrate how

God has been at work in our church, and also to

hear about some of the challenges we are

facing as leaders. We would like to raise the

level of communication together, so we can

best know how to serve you and to empower

you for ministry in the year ahead. 



In preparation for celebration of Communion, the Elders would like members to prayerfully

reflect on the 81st and 82nd Q&A of the Heidelberg Catechism. This material has been handed

down to us for our benefit and for the strengthening of our faith. If you have any questions

about our Communion policy or other information involving Communion, please contact Pastor

Adam at pastoradam@hullfrc.org, or our 1st Vice President of the Consistory, Arvin Boote, at

alboote@premieronline.net.

Q81: WHO SHOULD COME TO THE TABLE?

Those who are displeased with themselves because of their sins, but who nevertheless trust

that their sins are pardoned and that their remaining weakness is covered by the suffering death

of Christ, and who also desire more and more to strengthen their faith and to lead a better life.

Hypocrites and those who are unrepentant, however, eat and drink judgment on themselves. -

Scripture References: 1 Corinthians 10: 19-22; 1 Corinthians 11: 26-32.

Q82: SHOULD THOSE BE ADMITTED TO THE LORD’S SUPPER WHO SHOW BY WHAT THEY

PROFESS AND HOW THEY LIVE THAT THEY ARE UNBELIEVING AND UNGODLY?

No. That would dishonor God’s covenant and bring down God’s wrath upon the entire

congregation. Therefore, according to the instruction of Christ and His Apostles, the Christian

Church is duty-bound to exclude such people, by the official use of the keys of the kingdom,

until they reform their lives.

Scripture References: 1 Corinthians 11: 17-32; Psalm 50: 14-16; Isaiah 1: 11-17.

COMMUNION PREPARATION

QUESTIONS TO CONSIDER
How would you define the word “hypocrite”?1.

Are you someone who is a hypocrite? How would the people closest to you answer that

question?

2.

Based on the Catechism’s instructions, are you someone who would qualify for sharing at

the Lord’s Table? If not, what actions might need to be taken to begin reforming your life?

3.
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